
AAR Electrical 
GDPR – General Data Protection Regulation 

As you are probably aware, on May 25th 2018, the new GDPR rules came into force for all 

businesses and therefore we need to obtain your permission to hold your details to be able to 

contact you in the future via email, phone or conventional mail. 

To give your permission you do not need to do anything. 

If you do not wish to receive any further correspondence from us in the future via these contact 

methods then please complete the opt out section and send it to:-  

info@aar-electrical.co.uk  

Opt Out: 

Full Name  Date  

Name of Company if applicable  

Position Full Name 

 

Regards 

M. V. Van Allen  

Proprietor 

mailto:info@aar-electrical.co.uk

